## CALIFORNIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

102-33 E. BRIDGE LABORATORY PASADENA, CALIFORNIA 91125

LIGO PROJECT
Telephone (818) 356-2129
Fax (818) 304-9834

March 5, 1991

Dr. Paul A. Vanden Bout, Director National Radio Astronomy Observatory Edgemont Road Charlottesville, VA 22903-2475

Dear Sir:

This letter serves to acknowledge receipt of your proposal submitted in response to the LIGO Site Solicitation. Once the evaluation process reaches an appropriate point, you or your designated representative will be contacted.

Thank you for your efforts in support of the LIGO Project.

Sincerely,

William E. Althouse

Chief Engineer, LIGO Project

W. E. Alethouse

WEA/ca